From: |Redacted ‘

Sent: 3/30/2012 5:53:26 PM

To: 'Adams, Gina A.' (gina.adams@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bec:

Subject: 1.12-01-007: PG&E's Response to CPSD_002

Ms.Adams,

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s response to CPSD’s 2nd Data Request in the San
Bruno Explosion and Fire Oll proceeding. In this response, PG&E answers questions 1-9 of CPSD_002.
Due 1o the size of attachments, a CD will be sent to you via UPS.

Thank you,

Redacted

Rate Case Coordinator
Pacific Gas & Electric

Redacted

SB GT&S 0483524
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